
    ASSESSING DEPARTMENT NOTICE 
 
Due to enhanced cautionary measures put in place to promote social distancing and safety for all citizens, 
the town hall is no longer open to the public except by appointment.  
 
Many applicants for exemption are in vulnerable populations.  If you prefer not to be in public space due 
to underlying conditions or vulnerabilities, please call my office so we can make arrangements to ensure 
you are able to provide your documents in a safe environment.  If necessary, we will extend the April 15 
deadline without the loss of your exemption benefits.  
 
For anyone who wishes, applications can be placed in lock boxes provided at the town hall entrances, but 
please be sure all your information is in a sealed envelope and addressed to the Assessing Dept. in order 
to keep your information confidential. 
 
For those applications that would consist of only a few pages, you can mail your application in.  
 
If you have concerns or questions, please call our office at 603-249-0615.  
 
Thank You,  
Milford Assessing Office 
 


